15.06.2016

NOTICE

As instructed by the NPIU, only following category of faculty members will be eligible for
applying for international travel under TEQIP-II:

1). Presentation of papers limited to:
@i). P i f papers limited
(a) Plenary session
(b). Invited lecture

(ii). Research collaboration only if there is a Joint Research Project.

Also_all proposals are to be sent to the NPIU well in advance belonging to above two
categories only after all formalities done by the JU. Final permission of travel will be given
only by the NPIU. This rule is valid for all applications submitted (or not sanctioned) on or

after 06.06.2016.

Kindly circulate this notice to all faculty members.

Sioyg”

(Sudipta De)

Professor, Mechanical Engineering Department

and

Nodal Officer, FSDP, TEQIP-II, JU

To: All heads of the departments under TEQIP-II program of JU



